
A GOAL, A DREAM AND A FINAL VISION 

 Light a candle or curse the darkness; when it comes to improving our community, it’s 

our choice. 

 Several years ago the narrative below was part of a grant request:  

“The Sabetha Health & Wellness Center is an undertaking of major proportions for a community our size. This 

campaign seeks to meet the needs of all community members by improving lives through better community health, 

wellness and quality of life. 

The Sabetha Health and Wellness group was organized in 2008 with the purpose of researching, promoting, 

securing funding, and successfully operating a new fitness center. The purpose of a new fitness center would not 

only provide the means for creating a healthy lifestyle for its patrons, but also serve as a tool for promoting 

Sabetha as a progressive and proactive community for people considering a move to this community.” 

  You might not have realized that this project goes back eleven years!  There were 

countless meetings and many modifications that occurred over those years, but the committee 

was determined to work toward a positive result. Today, this committee is proud of their 

determination to see through a goal, a dream, and a final vision for the community that is now 

near completion.  This should serve as an example of fortitude that others will emulate.   

          The best investment that we can ever make is one that delivers its “return” right here 

at home.  We hope you are choosing to light a candle today by working to build a brighter future 

for our community.  

 GSCF continues to support the Sabetha Health & Wellness Center and as Senator Roberts 

said today, “remind people to keep active” and not let themselves get beyond being able to 

walk and workout.  He shared with us his daily workout routine and praised the people of 

Sabetha who have made this project possible.   

 Currently, there are 75 names of individuals and businesses that will be listed on the 

donor wall.  From the one-million-dollar donor (Founder) to the $1000.00 donor (Supporters) 

and all those in between, these people and the many others who made smaller donations, we 

say thank you for helping to “build a brighter future for our community.”  The board will go to 

print in one month- it’s not too late to add your name and “light your candle!”  

 


